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Comments: Hello,

 

Canfield is an excellent local place to take the kids dirt bike riding. It has been for decades. Most of the trails

were made by dirt bikers and are for dirt bikers. I know there are some non sanctioned trails being made, but this

is an ORV park. Most users keep to the specified trails. The removal of areas like this result in trespassing on

other property. Keep this public area as it should be, for the public and primarily open to ORV use. Land owners

who moved close have most likely done so recently. They moved next to an ORV park and now plan to shut

down the noise. They should have been more careful before they bought. Do not bow to this mentality. 

 

Thank you.


